
From: Nigel Topping [Personal] <> 
Sent: 29 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Totnes 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the inclusion of Atmos Totnes in the 
Neighbourhood Plan. Having instigated this project back in 2007, and see the way 
the community has come together to shape a vision, turn it into detailed plans, and 
use new powers to gain planning permission via referendum, this seems to be to be 
one of the most important development projects not just for Totnes but for the whole 
of the UK. 
 
I look forward to seeing the upcoming plan with Atmos Totnes at its heart! 
 
Best regards 
 
Nigel 
 
Nigel Topping 
High Level Climate Action Champion, UNFCCC COP26 


